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09 February 2023 

 

Ms Jasmina Ackar 

Executive Director 

International Air Services Commission 

111 Alinga Street 

CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Phone: (02) 6267 1107 

 

Via email: Jasmina.Ackar@infrastructure.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Ackar, 

     AN APPLICAITON OF DETERMINATION 
 

AERgO International Pty Ltd (ACN 110 218 016) respectfully seeks allocation for the following freight capacity on the 

below route determination.  

 

Papua New Guinea - Determination 

AERgO request three (3) cargo freighter services in each direction for an allocation of 45 tonnes per week of the 

available 77 tonnes on this route. AERgO will look to start one (1) service per week with the intention to grow the 

service in full capacity.  

 

We seek allocation for a period of 3 years commencing 09 April 2023 with full capacity utilisation of all three (3) 

services by 27 March 2024 of Northern Summer Schedule.  

 

Business Contacts 

AERgO International Pty Ltd  

Level 1, 385 MacArthur Ave,  

Hamilton, QLD 4007 

Australia  

 

PO Box 103  

Hamilton Central  

QLD 4007  

ABN 21 102 715 506  

Telephone: +61 3632 0300 | Email: ezra@aergo.com.au  

 

Designation Status and Background  

AERgO International will be wet leasing aircraft from an Australian AOC airline holder with high-capacity aircraft 

approvals operating cargo freighter aircrafts to the requested destinations. We expect to receive the designation 

approvals by 02 April 2023, which will allow AERgO International to commence the advised services.  
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Aircraft Type and Competition 

AERgO International will operate B737-300F freighter aircrafts which is suited to the Papua New Guinea route, with 

payloads of up to 15,000kg each sector. AERgO International’s intention is to provide to the public an alternate 

competitive service on the above-mentioned routes. 

 

Legislative and Policy Considerations  

The proposal of capacity sought is in accordance with section 8 and 9 of the Policy Statement, being a benefit to the 

public by allowing access to an alternate Australian carrier. In addition, AERgO International is well placed to obtain 

the necessary licences within the timeframe to meet the requirements to operate the services sought.  

 

AERgO International would be pleased to provide further information to the commission that they may require in 

support of this capacity sought. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ezra Fasan 

CEO / Director 

Phone: +61 7 3632 0300 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


